State of alifornia
Dffice of the Attorney General

Daniel E. Lungren
Attorney General

March 7, 1994

Mr. Bob Moss
4010 Orme St.
Palo Alto, CA 94306

Dear Mr. Moss:

I recently read in the San Francisco Chronicle about your
outstanding efforts to clean up graffiti in and around your
Barron Park neighborhood and how your actions earned you a formal
commendation from the Palo Alto City Council.

As California's Attorney General, I would like to take this
opportunity to commend you for your unwavering determination to
keep your community free from the unsightly results of graffiti
and other vandalism.

Your personal leadership and community involvement provides
proof positive that one person can truly make a difference in the
conditions of our communities. By organizing anti-graffiti
patrols and a $100 reward program, you and your neighbors are
emulating the successful strategies of community oriented
policing and problem solving which help to create innovative
responses to crime.

Thank you for your continued dedication to the fight against
vandalism. Through your actions, you are making many positive
contributions to the future of the Barron Park neighborhood, the

City of Palo Alto and the State of California. Keep up the great
work!

Sjincerely,

1515 K Street » Suite 600 ¢ Sacramento, California 95814
(916) 324-5437



